
 

 

 
 
 

Law Department      Roger W. Steiner 
Corporate Counsel 
Telephone: 816-556-2314 
Facsimile: 816-556-2787 
Roger.Steiner@kcpl.com 

 
March 2, 2011 

 
Mr. Steve Reed 
Secretary/General Counsel 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
200 Madison Street, Suite 100 
P.O. Box 360 
Jefferson City, MO  65102-0360 
 
 Re: Kansas City Power & Light Company and KCP&L Greater Missouri 

Operations Company, Case Nos. ER-2010-0355 and ER-2010-0356 
 
Dear Mr. Reed: 
 

During the in camera portion of the evidentiary hearings held on January 25, 2011, 
Commissioner Gunn requested that the Company prepare and file a late-filed exhibit that 
contained billing rate tiers for Schiff Hardin personnel working on the Iatan construction project.  
(Tr. 1910-1912).  This information is considered as Highly Confidential and should be treated 
accordingly, pursuant to 4 CSR 240-2.135. 

 
Pursuant to 4 CSR 240-2.130(14), the Company requests that the attached late-filed 

exhibit (HC) be accepted for filing, and admitted into the record of this case in response to 
Commissioner’s Gunn’s request. 

 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

 
      Respectfully submitted, 
 

      /s/ Roger W. Steiner 
 
      Roger W. Steiner 
 
cc: Deputy Regulatory Law Judge Ron Pridgin 
 Counsel for parties of record 
Enclosures 


